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Newsletter – 19.01.2018 

Welcome to all the new children and families who have joined us this week.  It has 

been lovely to meet you all and we look forward to working with you. 

 

This Week 

We have been reading the story ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’.  The children have 

been role playing, painting pictures of the characters, exploring with porridge oats 

and designing and building new chairs for Baby Bear.  We have also been learning 

about size and comparing different sized objects. 

In Forest School the children have been making bird feeders. 

Next week the children will be restarting phonics and number groups. 

 

Gardening Project – ‘Growing Communities’ Session 

Thank you to everyone who attended the planting session.  The children enjoyed 

planting bulbs.  Tom, the gardener, was really pleased that he recruited three 

volunteers.  If anyone has an interest in volunteering, please see Mrs. Daniels-Green. 

 

Outdoor Clothing 

Please ensure that your child has a pair of wellies, hat, scarf and gloves in nursery at 

all times.  Please label all items. 

 

WOW Book Challenge 

Shape Challenge: can you tell someone the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears?   

 

Thank you for your continued support 
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